
  Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum 
 

 

     
  HALTON – SEND SHORT BREAKS COMMISSIONING  

 In attendance will be Claire Gurney who is the SEND Commissioner for   
Halton. She will be discussing their service and how to access 

it in Halton.  
 

Tuesday 18th October at 7.30pm 
Not to be missed this is a very informative and 
informal way to ask your questions to the 
professional and seek support easily. 
 

If you are not a member and want to join this zoom just email Jen on info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk 
for a membership form. 

To Join Our Members Only Virtual Group: 
All you need is a smart phone or laptop/computer with speakers, microphone and ideally a 

camera. 

Join us direct on zoom on the link below 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83243423448?pwd=MW1nSzJ4U0MranVSL25vaW5DWVdlZz09 
 

Meeting ID:  832 4342 3448 

   Passcode:    771796 

If you cannot attend this zoom for any reason, then please email us with your comments before the 
meeting and we can forward on to Claire on your behalf – Email: info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk 
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